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	Metro Volunteers Conclude a Productive 2008 with Holiday-Related Community Events 

In the coming week, Metro Volunteers and staff will end 2008 with a flourish supporting several holiday programs.  This coming Friday radio station KJLH will broadcast live from Carson Division 18 from 6:00-10:00 a.m. to encourage the public to support Stevie Wonder's yearly collection of toys for needy families.  In addition, this week West Hollywood Division 7 will send a bus to Hamilton High School for students to decorate for the season.  Beginning this coming weekend, the "holiday bus" will go into service on various lines operated out of Division 7.  About 30 staff members will help give out toys, food, blankets and clothes to hundreds of families all day on Sunday at the Fred Jordan Mission near downtown LA.  Next Tuesday, San Gabriel Valley Sector and Division 9 staff will help professional soccer players pass out soccer balls on a decorated bus in support of the El Monte Boys And Girls Club Holiday Campaign.
For all of 2008, Metro Volunteers have reached over 300,000 people at 70 community events throughout LA County in 2008.  The volunteers donated about 1500 hours of personal time to help deliver important messages about Metro service, safety and other initiatives.

Media Relations Issues a News Release on Metro Rail Offers 24 Hour Service New Year’s Eve

Today, Media Relations issued a news release noting that we will offer 24-hour service on all of its rail lines New Year’s Eve, December 31 to enable everyone in L.A. County to enjoy safe, hassle-free transportation to all their New Year’s holiday festivities.  Metro Red, Purple, Blue, Green and Gold Lines will run every 20 minutes from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. on New Year’s Eve. 
In addition, the release notes that to facilitate transit to the 2009 Pasadena Tournament of Roses® 120th Rose Parade, we will also provide additional train service with greater frequencies on the Downtown L.A. to Pasadena Metro Gold Line.  New Year’s morning January 1, trains will run every 7 to 8 minutes between 5 a.m. and 2 p.m., every 10 minutes between 2 p.m. and 5 p.m. and again every 7 to 8 minutes between 5 p.m. and 9 p.m.  As an added incentive to encourage safe transportation, we have announced that all of its bus and rail lines will be free of charge between 9 p.m. and 2 a.m. on Christmas Eve and New Year’s Eve.
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